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Dear Customer,

with this communication F.lli Giacomello S.r.l. intends to bring to your attention the desire
to cease production of IEG-IEXD products (ATEX certified) using the SL enclosure.

These products, although still covered by the TUV 11 ATEX 077782 regulation, have not
found favor in the market.

Therefore, economic and commercial reasons suggest the cessation of production, which
will take place, without prejudice to existing orders, by 01 December 2023.

At the same time, the technical data sheet relating to IEG-IEXD products will be updated
with the changes reported above and the variations regarding the feasibility options
resulting from them.

Our Technical Office remains at your complete disposal for any further clarification and to
analyze possible alternative solutions.

F.lli Giacomello S.r.l.



